
AEPC/REG/EP/1362/2022 
2nd September, 2022 
 

Circular 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Please refer to the Circular No. AEPC/REG/EP/1362/2022 dated 8th August, 2022 
regarding Buyer –Seller Meet (BSM) at Seoul, South Korea from 29th to 30th September, 
2022. 
 
Due to some unavoidable circumstances the said Buyer –Seller Meet (BSM) has been 
cancelled 
 
Regards, 
 

(S Harikrishan) 
Additional Director (EP) 

 
 


